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Wednesday and Thursday, February 25 and 26, 2015   1:00PM-7:00PM 
Pioneer Memorial Church Commons

Be sure to bring PHOTO ID or a donor card![image: image2.wmf]
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We are asking that people who want to donate blood sign up for a time slot.  There are plenty of spots available all day. Please go to: www.redcrossblood.org (sponsor code: ANDREWS UNIVERSITY) to schedule an appointment. We need your information and please be sure to confirm your time. Remember the online sign ups close down the day before the blood drive. Although we will be taking walk-ins, please note that signing up will make the process much smoother (and faster) for you and the staff. Thank you for making sure our blood drive is a success!
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Every year, we have a lot of people turned down because of low iron.  This happens especially in vegetarians or low weight girls, but can happen to anyone.  You may be able to replenish your supply of iron by eating more high-iron foods or by taking supplements in the days or weeks leading up to the blood drive.

Good sources of iron are: iron fortified cereals, beans, raisins, and prunes.  Eating foods rich in Vitamin C, such as citrus fruits, broccoli and tomatoes will help your body absorb the iron you eat.

Contact Information:

Service-Learning Center
Phone: (269) 471-3296
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